
 
 

 

Memorandum 

TO: Councilmembers 
  
FROM: Sarah Simpson, EMPA, Children and Family Programs Supervisor 

CC: Satpal Sidhu, County Executive 
 Kayla Schott-Bresler, Deputy Executive 
 Charlene Ramont, Interim Health and Community Services Director 
 
DATE: May 27, 2025 

RE:  HEALTHY CHILDREN’S FUND COUNCIL BREIFING  
        

MEMORANDUM 

On May 27th, the Healthy Children's Fund team will provide an update to the County Council, highlighting 
key initiatives and upcoming work. The presentation will cover the following topics: 

1. Food Policy Memo 
An overview of current food policy efforts and recommendations aligned with Healthy Children's 
Fund goals. 

2. Healthy Children's Fund Website Tour 
A live demonstration of the Healthy Children's Fund website, showcasing its features and 
resources for the community. 

3. Annual Work Calendar Review 
Presentation of the Fund’s annual work calendar, outlining major projects, milestones, and 
timelines. 

4. Internal Evaluation Report 
Summary of the Fund’s internal evaluation findings, including progress updates, outcomes, and 
areas for continued focus. 

5. Looking Ahead to June 24th Presentation 
o Topic: The impact of the Healthy Children's Fund on In-Home Child Care Providers 
o Preview of the Draft Implementation Plan, setting the stage for future discussions. 

We look forward to discussing these important items and receiving your feedback. If you have questions, 
please contact Sarah Simpson 360-410-2400 

 


